
 

 

Ministry Leaders and Volunteers - To Attend Special Training Seminar 
 
Jim Boothby 
February 7, 2018 
 

Dear New Hope Family, 

Good meetings are incredibly crucial for any organization. Difficult decisions can 
divide even the closest friends. Good meetings and decision-making can make the 
difference in achieving goals and having inspired, connected, and effective team 

members and volunteers. Therefore, the New Hope Family Council 
and invites ministry leaders and volunteers to attend a special 
training seminar on facilitation and consent-based decision 
making on Sunday, February 18, 1 - 5 pm. 

As a real decision-making case, the seminar will begin forming a 
task force to research options for a long-term New Hope 
Family future site for worship, meetings, seminars, workshops, 
outreach, events, and more. This building task force would 
present their recommendation to the council and the pastor, 
who in turn would present their proposal to the congregation. 

To preserve the quality of the discussion and training there is a limit of participants 
on a first-come, first-served basis. The seminar will take place on Sunday, February 
18, from 1- 5 pm at the Wilkening residence, 13407 United Lane, Bowie, MD 20720. 
A love offering is encouraged to cover the cost of the seminar ($30 recommended). 
Please RSVP by this coming Sunday, February 11, by email to nhfccouncil@  
gmail,com. Thank you! 

God Bless you ! 

New Hope Council 

 


